
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your support! 
The Bateman Family

Furlough: We are ending our time in the states. I cant’ believe that a year 
has gone by, and it’s now time to return to Argentina. Our flight is on June 
the 12th and we will land in Argentina on the 13th. There are a lot of things 
that need to be done in the states before we go and in Argentina as soon as 
we get there. Pray that the transition will go smoothly.  
 
Family: In May we had our first graduate. Ian has now finished high school 
and has been accepted at Truett McConnel University for this fall semester 
where he will be majoring in history and then his plan is to go on to law 
school. 


Churches: In May we had our annual ladies retreat at the camp. Groups of 
ladies from both of our churches came. Sister Veronica Vena spoke to the 
ladies about true beauty.  
 
Prayer Points:  
• Pray for a smooth moving transition.  
• Pray for Ian as he begins college.  
• Pray for wisdom as a lot of decisions need to be made in the next few 
months.  
 
If you are interested in receiving information about being a missionary and 
working with us you may write me at batemansinargentina@gmail.com 

P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534 
batemansinargentina@gmail.com 
www.batemansinargentina.com
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Ladies Retreat 2025

Sister Veronica was a great 
blessing in our ladies retreat

Pray for Ian as he begins 
college this fall


